
 

TANZANIA NATIONAL PARKS 
 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

Dear our esteemed customers, 

TANAPA Management would like to inform the General Public that with  

effect from 01st April 2021 onwards, all Expatriates and Non-Residents’ 

children (above the age of 5 to 15 years)  visiting the National Parks shall be 

required to upload work permits and/or passports to the TANAPA online 

reservation system. These documents shall be considered as evidence to 

support payments made against park fee paid. 

Thank you for your cooperation. 

For enquiries, please contact: 

THE OFFICE OF THE CONSERVATION COMMISSIONER 
TANZANIA NATIONAL PARKS 
HEADQUARTERS ARUSHA. 
Email to:  cc@tanzaniaparks.go.tz 
Copy to:  ict@tanzaniaparks.go.tz 
Help Desk Phone:    +255 27 261 0100 
 
Issued on: 17th March 2020 


